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Parent Bulletin – 29th September to 10th October
Warning!  Early Christmas reference!  Instead of sending each other Christmas cards this year, we are encouraging students to donate how much they would usually spend on buying cards, to a charitable cause.  The students will vote on what the money raised will be donated to.  We would really appreciate your support in raising as much money as we can in the run up to the holidays.





Subject Information
The Summer Reading Challenge miles have been counted and the top readers in each year group are:
Andrew Gould – 771 miles	Abrar Habib – 1301 miles	George Daniel – 257 miles
Scott Fitzgerald – 363 miles	Fraser Smith – 602 miles
The most miles travelled in the whole school was Abrar Habib with a whopping 1301 miles!
A huge well done to everyone that took part.








Trips, Visits and Work Experience
Year 11 Army Day 
As you may be aware pupils in year 11 will be participating in a British Army teambuilding day. The letter that was sent home stated it was on Friday 23rd, this however was a typing mistake and will be held on Thursday 23rd October. Pupils are allowed to wear their own clothes; I do suggest that they wear something they do not mind being torn or getting dirty.








Other Information
This will be the last time that the Bulletin is emailed home, after half term the Bulletin will be placed on the school’s website only.
http://stonydean.bucks.sch.uk/
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